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that people can buy a token from Revive and then
give it someone they see on the streets. That person
can then come into Revive to redeem it for a hot drink
and a cupcake.

Thank you all for your continued support.

Kevin Howie, GCM General Manager

We will hopefully have some really exciting news in the
next few weeks about how GCM will continue to grow but
I can't reveal the full extent of it yet because of legal
clauses. As soon as I can I will send an an additional
newsletter, hopefully in the next fortnight or so.

We are still on track to have our new and improved
Winter Shelter open from 1st December, further updates
will be sent out very soon but rest assured there is so
much going on in the background at the moment to
ensure that it runs in compliance with new regulations.

There is a lot of information in this edition about our
Christmas preparations, please help out in as many ways
as you can.

We are delighted to be the first place in Gloucester
signed up to the Billy Chip Scheme. This scheme means 
 

Special thanks this month to Glebe Chapel for
their fantastic donation of clothes etc. 



It was also a real pleasure to visit both

Kingsholm CE Primary School to  talk to the
Year 5 classes as part of their RE learning and

then to talk at Huntley CE Primary School
Harvest Festival.  







 

We slept out at Gloucester City AFC, The Eastgate Shopping Centre, Gloucester Cathedral and Gloucester
Rugby Club and we have to express our gratitude to each of these organisations and their staff who helped to
get things up and running. In total there were over 160 people sleeping out over the weekend. 

We never try to suggest that this in any way replicates what it is like for someone sleeping rough but what
participants told us was that it was uncomfortable, unsettling and made them feel vulnerable. We deliberately
hold the event on at least one work night because the reality is that we have clients in the Winter Shelter who
have to get up to go to work each day. We also deliberately keep our events very basic, it isn't a party
occasion, there is no 'entertainment', participants are given cardboard and access to hot drinks and toilets.
We will be running the weekend again next October, please do come and join in, you will find it an eye
opening experience.

Those sleeping out at the Eastgate Shopping Centre could sleep outside or inside. Those who slept outside
were most struck by the constant noise - revellers were out enjoying themselves until 3 or 4am and then the
delivery lorries started at about 5am - this is the reality of the situation that many of our clients experience.
We were also delighted to be the Match Day sponsors for Gloucester City's match and on Sunday Kevin gave
the sermon at the Cathedral Morning Eucharist Service - this included the opportunity to pause and remember
the 10 clients who we have lost since last World Homeless Day.

A sincere huge thank you to everyone who took part in or supported our Big City
Sleepout Event. To date it has raised over £7,000 but we hope to get to near £9000
by the time all of the donations have come in. More importantly though it gave us a
whole weekend of raising awareness about our work and homelessness in the city. 



How can you help GCM this Christmas?
Please come to our Carol Concert at Gloucester Cathedral on November 30th. Doors open 7pm, Concert

starts at 7.30pm (Free entry - Retiring Collection)































We will once again be making up Christmas Hampers to give to clients (see above);



Buy a pack of our eco-friendly Christmas cards from Revive. There are four designs to choose from
each with our logos. Each box has a pack of ten cards (£4 per pack);
















We have an updated Amazon wish list full of really useful items to give out to clients (if you shop using
Amazon Smile then we get an additional donation for everything you buy).










We have launched our annual 

Sponsor a Bed appeal for the Winter Shelter. 
£25 will sponsor a bed plus cover the costs of

providing meals, showers, clothes and somewhere
safe  each night over the winter months. 



 We are using a Crowdfunder site for this appeal
because we can then hopefully get all donations

doubled. You, your family or your Church can
Sponsor a Bed here 
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https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HP0LITHVI48P?ref_=wl_share
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/gcm-winter-shelter-sponsor-a-bed-appeal
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/gcm-winter-shelter-sponsor-a-bed-appeal
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/gcm-winter-shelter-sponsor-a-bed-appeal





DONATIONS If you are having a sort out please could you donate any of the following-
CLOTHING
Men’s
·    Winter Coats
·    Jeans – especially 30/32 waist but all welcome
·    Joggers – all sizes
·    T shirts ( short and long sleeved) s-m-l
·    Hoodies/ Sweatshirts – s-m-l
·    Boxer shorts – s-m-l ( new only please)
·    Thermal underwear
·    Trainers/ Boots – especially size 9/10
·    Hats and Gloves
Ladies
·    Winter Coats
·    Jeans/jeggings/sports leggings – all sizes
·    T shirts - s-m-l
·    Hoodies/Jumpers – all sizes
·    Ladies pants – size 8/10/12 ( new only please)
·    Hats and Gloves

Please click HERE to find direct links to give a donation to our work

TOILETRIES
· Wet wipes

· Shaving gel
· Razors

· Spray deodorant – men’s and ladies
· Shower gel – men’s and ladies 



We will happily accept other clothing items, however if
we are unable to make use of them, we would then sell

them onto Cash for Clothes and use the money we
receive to buy new underwear for our clients. If you are

comfortable for us to do this, then please feel free to
donate other clothing items as well.



If you are able to help, donations can be taken to

Revive Coffee Shop in Eastgate Shopping Centre from
Wednesday to Saturday between 11am and 3pm or

larger donations can be taken to Restore Clothing store
in Southgate Street by arrangement – contact

elaine@gloscitymission.org.uk or Tel: 07506 752886



WE ARE SORRY BUT WE CANNOT ACCEPT BEDDING, PILLOWS, BLANKETS OR DUVETS.
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http://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/donate
http://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/donate




Admin Address - Gloucester City Mission, Southgate House, 

Southgate Street, Gloucester GL1 1UB
Registered Charity Number 1115780, Company Number 5830147

admin@gloscitymission.org.uk      01452 687735

The GCM Team
Kevin Howie - General Manager  kevin@gloscitymission.org.uk

 Neil Parmenter- Operations Manager neil@gloscitymission.org.uk

Sue Dalton - Administrator admin@gloscitymission.org.uk

Paula Keeper  - Project Worker (Outreach) paula@gloscitymission.org.uk

Louise Mackenzie - Project Worker (Catering) louise@gloscitymission.org.uk

Elaine Mather - Project Worker (Restore and Volunteers)

elaine@gloscitymission.org.uk

 Karen Williams - Revive Coffee House Supervisor karen@gloscitymission.org.uk

Sarah Fairbairn - Cook sarah@gloscitymission.org.uk

Jayne Brett - Revive Coffee House Staff

Darren Bennett - Revive Coffee House Staff

Mike Curtis - Chaplain
 

We are often contacted by churches or individuals who have

come across someone rough sleeping in or near their grounds. If

this happens please use the Street Link App or website. 

It is really quick and easy and alerts the Council and the P3

Outreach team about the person. More often than not the rough

sleeper is already known however this isn't always the case. It is

quick, free and easy to use and will be the quickest way for that

person to be offered support.




Please take a few minutes to have a
look at our website

www.gloscitymission.org.uk
Also click and follow us on



Prayer List

As well as praying for GCM's clients, volunteers and staff please also hold these groups in your
prayers. To add someone to the prayer list please email GCMprayer1@gmail.com



-All those involved with the work of GCM;;
-Clients in accommodation and those who have found themselves back on the street;
-The rough sleepers in and around the city at the moment
-Our Outreach teams;
-All those who have lost someone to Covid19.
- Rio, his Mum and his brothers;
- Martyna
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http://www.twitter.com/gloucestercm
http://www.facebook.com/gloscitymission
http://www.instagram.com/gloscitymission
http://www.linkedin.com/gloscitymission
https://www.streetlink.org.uk/
http://www.gloscitymission.org.uk/

